
 

  

 

V/ Letters/ 2022-23/ Internal Events/ THR – Cheshire Police Visit Jan23 

 

 

 

 

20th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Cheshire Police School Visit, 27th January 2023 

 

On Friday 27th January 2023, during lunchtime from 1.10pm until 2.10pm, PC Helen Roberts, our Youth 

Engagement Officer from Cheshire Police, will be in school. 

 

She will be in reception for students to take the opportunity to talk to her about key issues in the community 

that Cheshire Police are working on – or indeed just to ask her any questions. 

 

There will also be, in the car park, a Safer Streets van and two PCSOs to offer free bike marking to all students 

who come to school on their bike or want to bring their bike in to be stamped for identification. 

 

For more information, or if you have any questions, please contact me here at school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Miss R Thomas 

Assistant Headteacher 


